
PUBLIC NOTICE 
As required by State Law, R.S. 1:55A(1), R.S. 1:55 B(1)(a) 

and R.S. 1:55 E(1)(a)(i), the Clerk of Court’s Office  
will be closed on the below dates. 

We look forward to serving you on the  
next business day during regular business hours of 

8:30am—4:30pm.  

Thursday, November 25 
Friday, November 26 

Thanksgiving 

Clerk of Court 


